
INTENTIONS OF THE  

EUCHARIST 

THIS WEEK AT  

ST . MATTHIAS 
 

Saturday, November 21 — 4:00 p.m. 

Antonio Masciarelli  — Memorial 
 

Sunday, November 22 — 10:00 a.m. 

Maureen O’Connell — Birthday Memorial  
 

Saturday, November 28 — 4:00 p.m. 

Susan F. and Michael J. Giugno, Jr.  — Memorial 
 

Sunday, November 29 — 10:00 a.m. 

Alfonso Barcinas and Kathy Naff — Memorial  

 

Saturday, November 21 

 Celebration of the Eucharist with Baptism 

  Church, 4:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday, November 22 

 Faith Formation—Grades 1 — 5 

  Classrooms, 8:30 a.m.—9:45 a.m.  

 Celebration of the Eucharist   

           Church, 10:00 a.m.  

 Faith Formation—Grades 9—10 

  Mass, 10:00 a.m. / Classroom 11:15 a.m. — Noon 

 Faith Formation—Grades 6 — 8 

  Classrooms, 6:00—7:15 p.m.   
 

Monday, November 23 

 Bible Study Group 

           Parish Hall, 7:00 p.m.  

 Liturgical Commission Meeting  

           Downstairs Conference Room, 7:00 p.m.  
 

 

Thursday, November 26 

 Thanksgiving Celebration of the Eucharist 

  Church, 9:00 a.m.  

 

Saturday, November 28 

 Celebration of the Eucharist 

  Church, 4:00 p.m.  
  

Sunday, November 29 

  Celebration of the Eucharist   

           Church, 10:00 a.m.  

 

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH, MARLBOROUGH, MA 

MUSIC FOR THE 

EUCHARIST  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Gathering Song:            We Journey Together in Christ  
              booklet pg.  13 
 

Psalm 93:                 The Lord is King   
           booklet pg. 4 
            

Preparation Rite:           Jesus the Lord  
              hymnal #403 
 

Communion Song:     Bread of Life, Cup of Salvation  
           Booklet pg. 13 
 

Recessional:             Alleluia, Sing to Jesus  

Weekday Masses for the Week of  November 23 

 
 

   Monday and Tuesday  

9:00 AM—Downstairs Conference Room  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving Day Mass 

9:00 AM — Church   

 

Donations of canned goods for the Marlborough Food 

Cupboard will be collected at this Mass. 

 

Office Hours — Week of November 23 
 

Monday and Tuesday  

9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.  
- 

Wednesday  
9:00 a.m. — Noon 

 

Parish Office will be Closed  

 

Thursday, November 26 for Thanksgiving  

CELEBRATION OF BAPTISM  
  

Welcome into our faith community 

 through baptism: 
 

Logan Robert Jackson  
 

Saturday, November 21 , 2014 

During the 4:00 p.m. Celebration of the Eucharist  



NOVEMBER 22, 2015 

PARISH FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP 

FROM FR. FRAN 

     

      Once again our world has been shaken 

by cruel and senseless acts of terrorism.  As 

it is encouraging to see the outpouring of 

support for our sisters and brothers in Paris, 

some have pointed out there has been little 

outcry or support for the people of Beirut and other places 

outside of the western world where other horrific attacks 

have occurred. 

As Catholics we see all people on earth as our sisters 

and brothers, and we are called by God to speak out against 

violence wherever it occurs.  We cannot forget our family 

in the middle east, who struggle daily to avoid the threats 

of suicide bombings, or our family in Africa where 

genocide is still practiced in more than a few places, or 

those caught in the web of human trafficking which spans 

the globe.  The list goes on. 

Pope Francis, in reaction to the latest bombings, has 

suggested that we are in the midst of “a piecemeal World 

War III”.  I wonder if there has ever been a time when 

some sort of conflict isn’t either simmering below the 

surface or erupting full force.  Sadly, there seems to be 

something in our DNA or will to survive that sees threats 

looming large.  Societies build walls to keep people out.  

Acting upon our prejudices ensures that only the “in” group 

gets the goods.  The latest immigrants to any shore pose 

perceived threats to livelihoods and ways of life.  While it’s 

been over a century since “Irish need not apply” and half a 

century since the successes of the civil right movement, it 

might seem that we are stuck in a mire of violence and 

hate.  But, as Christians, we are called to see the world 

differently. 

Christ himself was the victim of injustice and violence.  

He was the outsider shaking things up and calling people to 

task.  He was a threat to be gotten rid of.  Yet, through it 

all, he radiated the Father’s love, compassion and 

forgiveness, even as he hung upon the cross.  As the Father 

did not abandon  him, we are not abandoned either.  We  
 

 

have victory over hate, injustice and even death in Christ’s 

resurrection.  His last act on earth was to commission the 

disciples to tell all the world the Good News, to baptize and 

to heal in the name of God. 

And so we stand as the latest in a long line of his 

disciples called to go into the world to spread the Word.  

While we may not think so, the way in which we respond 

to the terrorism and injustice around us does have an 

impact on the world.  The “mob” mentality has no place in 

Christianity. Violence, whether in speech or in action, is 

antithetical to the way of Christ.  Complicity in the midst of 

hate speech, and prejudice – whether acted upon or in the 

heart -  is truly sinful for the followers of Christ. 

When we are discussing the events of the last few 

days, when we are mulling over the profiles of the 

presidential candidates, when we are immersed in our work 

and in our play, we are first and foremost baptized 

believers.  How does our discipleship play into our lives?  

Are we over and done with church when we exit the doors 

after Mass?  Or, do we see, that since we said our “amen” 

at the table of the Eucharist, it is our responsibility -  

paraphrasing the words of the Prayer of St. Francis - to sow 

love where there is hatred; to bring pardon where there is 

injury; to bring hope where there is despair, and bring joy 

where there is sadness. 
Many of us will sit down to tables of Thanksgiving 

with family and friends this Thursday.  Perhaps during that 

gathering we can begin to practice what our discipleship 

calls us to be for the world. 

May you have a wonderful day of thanks with your 

loved ones and may Christ be a welcomed guest at your 

table and a faithful companion in your heart. 

 

Weekly Goal:                    $4,000.00 

Total Collection of November 14, 15     $3,263.00 

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were       $   498.00  

The offertory shortfall for this week is:                  -$737.00 

Parish Maintenance Collection:      $2,189.00 

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were       $   382.00  

Parishioners celebrating Mass November 14, 15        330   
      

 

November Special Collections  
 

   Collection for Retired Sisters Religious      November 21, 22 

  Parochial School Collection         November 28, 29

  

October Financials 

October Total Offertory                $16,741  ($741 above goal) 

 

Total Income for the Month of October               $31,022 

Total Expenses for the Month of October            $22,534 

                      Net Income:                                    $  8,488 



THE SOLEMNITY OF OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE 

    Beginning November 29 the Prayer for the Healing of the 

Sick will list the names of loved ones and friends that are 

submitted  to the parish office within the next two weeks.   

Please resubmit any names you wish to remain on the prayer 

list by calling the parish office 508-460-9255 or emailing 

admin@stmattpar.org.   Thank you.  
 

    Isaac Barcinas, Paul Brazeau, Jane Byrne, Betty Carima, 

Jonathan Charlot, Steven Chase, Dave Gilson, Edward 

Conners, Jane Constable, Donny Courteville, Joseph Cox, 

Maureen Curley, Connie Cyr, Clara Mae Dickerson, Grace 

Dowd, Peggy Dowling, Billy Doyle, Mike Ducote, Kathy 

Fischer, Joe Gillis, Peter Goneau, Philip Goneau, Mary 

Grandy, Russ Hokanson, Janet Kearns, Kathryn Keeler, 

Theresa Locke, Paul Malone, David Martin,  Maria Marchand, 

Bob McGilvray, Patricia McManus, Theresa Morrill, Chris 

O’Brien, Frances O’Brien, Cameron O’Marsh, Tommy 

O’Regan, Siobhan O’Sullivan, Eleanor Partridge, Theresa 

Perry, Tinh Pham, June Quinn, Joan Rea CSJ, Samantha 

Roberts, Martin Rooney, Jamie Ruggerio, Liz Smith, Owen 

Paul Sousa, Mary Spaulding, Jill Tesell, Ralph Trotto, Jeanine 

Varley, Eileen Walsh, AmyNoel Wyman 

Pray for  the  Heal ing   

of  the  s ick  

Faith Formation gatherings will meet at their scheduled 

times Sunday, November 22. 

 

     Grades 1-5                 8:30 – 9:45 a.m. 

     Grades 6,7,8              6:00 – 7:15 p.m. 

     Grades 9,10         Attendance at 10:00 a.m.  Mass 

          followed by social and class  

                     until noon. 

 

     Thanksgiving blessings to all from Faith Formation 

families, students and catechists.  We wish you peace and 

joy with family and friends. 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

You are encouraged to pray these readings at home during 

the week as you reflect on this Sunday’s Word and prepare 

to celebrate next week’s Eucharist. 
 

Readings for November 22, The Solemnity of Our Lord 

Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

 

Daniel 7:13-14; Revelation 1:5-8; John 18:33b-37 
 
 

Readings for November 29, First Sunday of Advent  
 

Jeremiah 33:14-16; 1 Thessalonians 3:12-4:2;  

Luke 21:25-28, 34-36 

SCRIPTURE READINGS 

 NOVEMBER BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE  
   

     November is a time to honor the 

memory of our deceased family 

members, friends and parishioners 

with our Book of Remembrance. You 

are invited to inscribe the names of 

deceased loved ones in this book 

throughout the month of November. 

     The Book of Remembrance is located in the church 

foyer along with photo boards.  Parishioners may place a 

photo of their deceased loved one on the photo boards.  

Please make sure that you write your name and phone 

number on the back of the photo so that it may be returned 

to you.   

     You have the opportunity to offer donations to the 

church in memory of deceased loved ones through the All 

Souls envelopes, which can be found at the church 

entrances.  Please write your name on the front of the 

envelope and the names of those you wish to remember on 

the back.  The names of all those memorialized will be 

published in the parish bulletin in early December. 

FAITH FORMATION  ALTAR SERVER INFORMATION SESSION  

       

      We would like to thank Paula Kelley for sharing with us 

this past weekend how being an adult altar server has 

enriched her life.  Is God calling you to be part of this special 

ministry?  If you would like more detailed information about 

becoming involved in this ministry please stay for a few 

moments after Mass this weekend.  You will have a chance 

to come into the sanctuary, receive a more detailed 

explanation of what the responsibilities are as well as a 

chance to ask questions.  A formal training session will be 

scheduled for those interested in becoming part of this 

ministry.   

GRAND ANNUAL  
  

      GOAL:    $80,000.00 

 

Total Pledged:                              $14,500.00 

Total Received:      $10,475.00 

Total Number to Reach Goal:                  $65,500.00 

Number of Families Pledged:                     22 



NEED FOR GREENS 
 

     The Greens Table staff needs your help.  Donations of 

greens, berries, small pine cones, suitable containers and 

other items such as small Christmas figurines that may be 

used in the arrangements are greatly appreciated. 

     We are especially in need of greenery.  Holly, juniper, 

boxwood, spruce, cedar, pine, winterberry or other shrubbery 

all will make for a nice Christmas arrangement and would be 

most welcome.  You may drop off the greens on the side 

lawn near the dumpster beginning the Friday after 

Thanksgiving.  If you don’t want to make a special trip why 

not load up your car or truck and drop the greens off when 

you come to Mass on Thanksgiving weekend?  If you need 

help cutting or transporting the greens to church, please 

contact Diane at the office 508-460-9255. 

    HOPE FOR THE HOLIDAY 
 

Our Advent Giving Tree will be set-up for 

the weekends of November 28-29 and 

December 5-6.  The tags on the trees will 

help fulfill the Christmas wishes of 

Marlborough area children in need through 

the United Way of Tri-County’s “Hope for 

the Holidays” program.  The Giving Trees will be located at 

the main entrance and by the glass doors downstairs.  We 

ask that you please take the tags the first weekend 

(November 28-29) and return the gifts on the second 

weekend (December 5-6). 

     We ask that the gifts are returned, unwrapped, with 

the gift tag taken from the tree securely attached, no 

later than Sunday, December 6.  This allows those 

distributing the gifts ample time to organize them and get 

them ready for pick-up.  Donations of extra large gift bags 

and tissue paper are also welcome as they are given to the 

families so they can wrap their children’s gifts.  
     Rita, Bill, Matthew and Ryan Fettig have graciously 

agreed to coordinate this effort again this year.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Rita or Bill at 508-786-9646 

or bilrit@comcast.net.  We thank the Fettig family for their 

efforts and our wonderful parishioners who so generously 

support this program. 

CHILDRENõS CHOIR FOR CHRISTMAS 
 

     We are hoping for a group of young children, ages 8 to 

12, to sing with the Adult Choir at the 4 o’clock Mass on 

Dec. 24.  Please let Joyce Belliveau or Judy McManus know 

if you have a child that would be interested.  We will be 

having rehearsals on the Sundays of December after the 10 

o’clock Mass.  They will run about an hour and we will be 

teaching the children 3 Christmas songs including the Psalm 

which is a piece that Fr. Fran wrote, “Today Is Born Our 

Savior”. 

     We are really looking forward to working with the boys 

and girls.     Judy McManus and Joyce Bellliveau 

mailto:bilrit@comcast.net

